## SERGEANT DENNIS CARPENTER SWORN IN AS TOWN OF NEWBURGH POLICE LIEUTENANT



Town of Newburgh Sergeant Dennis Carpenter being sworn in as Lieutenant by the Honorable Judge Richard Clarino.



Shown from L-R: Hon. Richard Clarino, Police Chief Donald Bruce Campbell, Lieutenant Dennis Carpenter, and Town of Newburgh Supervisor Gil Piaquadio.

Town of Newburgh Police Sergeant Dennis Carpenter was sworn in as the newest Town of Newburgh Police Lieutenant at the Town of Newburgh Town Board Meeting on September 12, 2022. The Town of Newburgh Town Hall Meeting Room was filled with supporting friends and family.

An accomplished Police Officer with 32 years of law enforcement, Lieutenant Carpenter has served as a Town of Newburgh Police Officer for 29 years. He possesses extensive experience in patrol and criminal investigations as well as conducting first response investigations of crime scenes. Lieutenant Carpenter is known for his integrity and loyalty.

Town of Newburgh Supervisor Gil Piaquadio congratulated Police Officer Dennis Carpenter on achieving the rank of Lieutenant in the Town of Newburgh Police Department.

# # #